
Calendar Term 2 

 

Friday 17 May, 

Eagles/Fever Cup 

 

 

Liturgical Calendar 

 
Friday 17 May, 

 Year Four Eucharist       

Retreat, 

 8:30am to 2:50pm School 

Hall 

 

Friday 24 May, 

 Our Lady, Help of       

Christians, 

 Years 2 to 6 – 9:30am  

St Mary’s Church 

 

 
 

The Link 
St Mary’s Primary School 

Term 2 

16th May 2024 

Ph 90 920900  email: admin@stmkalg.wa.edu.au 

School Vision Statement 
   

At St Mary’s Primary School we work in partnership with 
families and the Goldfields Community, to provide a 
Christ-centred and child focused school of excellence, 

where children are nurtured and empowered to  
reach their full potential. 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

The Year Four children are getting very excited about their Eucharist retreat day 

on Friday.  

Miss Drew and Miss Osmetti have organised a fun filled day which deepens the 

learning about the Eucharist. Thank you to Fr Stephen and Mrs Brown who will be 

assisting at the retreat and to the parents who have volunteered to help on the day. 
 

Please be aware we have a nasty gastro bug out in the community and COVID is 

once again taking hold. This has affected a number of Staff and students in the 

school. Please keep children home if they are unwell and remind them about hand 

washing and sanitising.  
 

 Just a reminder that we are accepting enrolments for Kindy in 2025. If you have a 

child or know someone with a child born between 1/7/20-30/6/21 please pass the 

message on that we have only a few places left and will be commencing interviews 

for Kindy soon.  
 

Also, we are calling for expressions of interest for parents wishing their child to 

attend three-year old Kindy sessions in 2025. If you are interested, you are         

welcome to leave your name and contact details with Jenna and we will contact 

you when we are ready to accept enrolments. 
 

We have been informed that John Paul College will be closing their Year Seven   

enrolments on 24thMay. If you have a Year Six student and have not enrolled your 

child into the College you will need to do so quickly as they have many potential 

enrolments from other schools and you may need to go on a waiting list.  
 

Please be mindful not to park in the “kiss and go” lanes in the morning or           

afternoon. If there is no internal parking in the school grounds you will need to 

find a parking space in the car park at the back or a spot outside the school. When 

driving in the school grounds please drive slowly, always mindful of other cars 

and children.  
 

God Bless 

Elizabeth Browner Principal 



 PRAYER   

Come, Holy Spirit 

 

That the Spirit of awe 

may teach us habits of prayer, 

let us pray to the Lord,  

Come, Holy Spirit 

 

That the Spirit of peace 

may lead people to end war forever, 

let us pray to the Lord, 

Come, Holy Spirit 

 

That the Spirit of counsel 

may guide us in just and wise  

living, 

let us pray to the Lord, 

Come, Holy Spirit 

 

 

MANDATE LETTER–  The Parish community 

We urge parents to develop family-parish relationships  so their children can            

experience parish as a community. The breakdown of the family’s relationship with a 

parish is a serious factor in the decline of many young people’s faith today. 

This Sunday is Pentecost Sunday and we celebrate the gift of the Holy Spirit. Before 

Jesus ascended into heaven, he told his followers not to be sad or afraid but wait for 

the coming of the Holy Spirit. The Spirit would help them to grow in their                

understanding of all that Jesus had taught them. The Spirit would bring them unity 

and love and wisdom. 

Today’s reading tells of the coming of the Holy Spirit on that first Pentecost day. 

GOSPEL 

 

Listen to the words of the Acts of the 

Apostles: 2:1-4, 6-7,11 

 

On the day of the Pentecost all the Lord’s 

followers were together in one place.    

Suddenly there was a noise from heaven 

like the sound of a mighty wind! It filled 

the house where they were meeting. Then 

they saw what looked like fiery tongues 

moving in all directions, and a tongue 

came and settled on each person there. 

The Holy Spirit let them speak. 

When they heard this noise, a crowd   

gathered. But they were surprised,           

because they were hearing everything in 

their own languages. They were excited 

and amazed, and said, “Don’t all these 

who are speaking come from Galilee? Yet 

we all hear them using our own languages 

to tell the wonderful things God has 

done.” 

SUPPORT 



 
                          

 

MONDAY 2.30pm—3pm  WEDNESDAY 8.30am—9am   

FRIDAY 8.15am –8.45am                   

                                             

 

 

TRUST 

 

 

 

Open Thursday’s from 8.30am to 9.00am 

WE ARE LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS !! 

Please come and visit on Thursday to see how you can help 

 

 
 

Updated School Fees have now been issued.  

Please complete paperwork and return to Linda in the School office as 

soon as possible  

Fees need to be paid in full by the end of Term 3 

If you have a CURRENT HEALTH CARE CARD OR PENSION CARD 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE US TO PUT ITEMS ON HOLD WE DONT MIND BUT FOR A LIMIT OF 1 

MONTH.    ITEMS WILL THEN BE RETURNED TO THE SHELF.  UNIFORMS CAN BE RETURNED 

WITHIN 7 DAYS OF PURCHASE FOR EXCHANGE OR CREDIT, PROVIDING A RECEIPT IS SHOWN 

AND TAGS ARE INTACT.  PLEASE SEE THE LADIES IN THE UNIFORM SHOP IF YOU HAVE ANY 

QUERIES.       

NEXT P&F MEETING  

TBA    



RESPECT 



RESPECT 



COMMUNITY 



ACCEPTANCE 

FEED IT FORWARD – VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

The local Charter of Feed it Forward are seeking reliable and committed community 

members who have a vehicle who are able to collect food from our local                    

supermarkets and then distribute one day a week to local 

communities, organisations and needy individuals and     

families in Kalgoorlie-Boulder.   If this sounds like you, 

please phone the Catholic Parish office (90 212100) during 

weekdays 9.00am – 1.00pm and we can put you in contact 

with the Team Leader of Feed it Forward. 

       CAN YOU HELP? 
As part of our Christian Outreach Program at St Mary’s Catholic Church, whereby we  
provide emergency food hampers to needy individuals and families in our                    
community,  we are in need of    empty herb jars that we can use to put bulk salt in.  We 

also require plastic pump style dispensers (500ml) to put 
bulk body wash and liquid   laundry  detergent in.  If you 
have any of these, can they please be delivered to the 
porch outside the Presbytery (cnr Brookman and Porter 
St) or placed in the basket in St Mary’s Church, Kalgoorlie. 

 

FAREWELL LUNCHEON SUNDAY 19TH MAY AT 11.15AM IN                               

ST MARY’S PARISH HALL 

Everyone is invited to attend the Farewell Luncheon to thank Fr’s 

Brennan and Stephen for their selfless dedication and wish them 

blessings and joy in their new appointments. A plate of food 

(either savoury or sweet) to share would be most appreciated. For 

the luncheon. Tea/coffee, cooldrinks will be provided by the     

Parish. 



RESPECT 

Open Thursdays  
8:30am - 9:00am  

ALL UNIFORMS $5 - NO EFTPOS 
 

ALL CLEAN DONATIONS  

WELCOME TO RECEPTION  

 
 

 



ACCEPTANCE 



RESPECT 



RESPECT 



RESPONSIBILITY 



COMMUNITY 



RESPONSIBILITY 



COMMUNITY 



RESPECT 



RESPONSIBILITY 



RESPECT 

St Mary’s Primary School has a Code of Conduct that applies to all members of our School 

Community and all visitors to our school. It is important that all members of our school 

community abide by our Code of Conduct and while we do not always agree, we resolve our 

differences appropriately in a respectful manner.  

 

Elizabeth Browner 

Principal 

Code of Conduct Statements  

1. You act safely and competently.  

2. You give priority to students’ safety and well-being in all your behaviour and decision 

making.  

3. You act in accordance with the values of the Gospel as defined in the Code of Ethical   

Conduct.  

4. You conduct yourself in accordance with laws, agreements, policies and standards         

relevant to your relationship with the school community.  

5. You respect the dignity, culture, values and beliefs of each member of the school          

community.  

6. You treat personal information about members of the school community as private and 

confidential.  

7. You give impartial, honest and accurate information about the education, safety and    

well-being of students.  

8. You support all members of the school community in making informed decisions about 

students.  

9. You promote and preserve the trust and privilege inherent in your relationship with all 

members of the school community.  

10. You maintain and build on the community’s trust and confidence in Catholic schools 

and the Church.  

11. You act reflectively and ethically.  

12. You allow students to have a voice in their education, safety and well-being. 


